April 24, 2024

Jeremy Tammi, Superintendent MacKenzie Lehn, Principal Northome School P.O. Box 465 Northome, MN 56661

Dear Mr. Tammi and Ms Lehn,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as a German teacher at Northome School effective at the end of this contracted year. Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation.

I have thoroughly enjoyed my time at Northome School and am grateful for the opportunity to work with such awesome students and dedicated colleagues. However, due to personal reasons, I find it necessary to move on from this position at this time.

Thank you for your understanding and support during my time at Northome School. I have learned a great deal and will always cherish the memories and experiences I gained here.

Sincerely,

Sara Fahey